
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Wilkinson, Monty (OAG) 
Sent: 	 3/30/2011 4:23:51 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Smith letter draft 
Attachments: 	 smith gunrunner response 3-30-11 v2.docx 

Monty, 

This is now a baked a little more (although still not all the way). Probably better to look at this one instead. Sorry for the 
multiple emails. 

Matt 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 10:19 AM 
To: Wilkinson, Monty (OAG) 
Subject: Smith letter draft 

As we discussed, here's the most current draft of our response to Congressman Smith. As I mentioned, it's not fully 
baked -- folks here are still working on it. Also, it still needs to be vetted for factual accuracy with ATF and the USAO. 

M att 

<< File: smith gunrunner response 3-30-11.docx >> 
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